
 

We hope this finds you well during this time of school closures due to COVID-19 and we 
wanted to reach out about resources and supports for you and your highly capable learner. We 
also wanted to let you know about a webinar opportunity this Saturday, April 25 ($25). Please 
note that we are also hoping to offer this webinar free of charge to our HCL families later this 
spring and will send you the details as soon as a date is set. 

The district and state have been focused on four main goals: 1) safety of students, staff and 
families, 2) providing food to students, 3) providing childcare for essential workers, and 4) 
striving for continuity of learning.  There are resources for each of these areas posted on the 
district website at 



 

Here are some resources that may be helpful to you related to managing stress and anxiety for 
your highly capable learner, along with links to our state and national gifted association 
webpages for additional supports.  

Specific resources for social emotional needs of gifted learners during COVID-19:   

• SENG’s webinar recording of Supporting your Gifted Child During COVID-19: Using a 
Trauma Informed Approach to Support the Social Emotional Needs of Your Child, with 
Alessa Giampaolo Keener 

• Supporting your Gifted Child During COVID-19, by NAGC 
• Social and Emotional Support for Gifted Learners during COVID-
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We highly recommend parents of gifted learners watch the SENG webinar.  Finding the best way 
to support and encourage your child’s engagement with the learning activities being sent home 
from their school and from their teachers can be difficult. This webinar gives practical strategies 
for supporting your child at home during this time of trauma, crisis and change.  Here are two 
example slides from the webinar to give you a sense of what is included:     
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We will continue to collect resources like those above on our district learning resource webpage. 
As you may be aware, the guidance from the state related to student learning during the school 
closures – especially related to our high school students – continues to change and evolve, and 
we are working collectively to adapt and respond accordingly. In addition to what comes from 
the school, you may want to access resources for extensions, learning ideas that foster 
connections, and links to learning opportunities offered by state and national organizations 
geared toward the needs of gifted students. 

If you have questions or need additional information, resources or support, please use one of the 
links on the district website at https://bellinghamschools.org/resources/, or send an email directly 
to angela.ritchey@bellinghamschools.org.  
 
Again, we hope this finds you well. Stay healthy and connected and let us know how we can 
help. 

Sincerely, 

Trina Hall, Jessica Sankey, Keith Schacht and Jennifer Lawrence 
Dept. of Teaching and Learning team for highly capable learners  

Parenting presentation, NWGCA online webinar on Saturday  
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